CITY OF SMITHS GROVE
SMITHS GROVE, KY. 42171

The Board of Trustees of the City of Smiths Grove met on

August 3, 1971, at the American National Bank & Trust
Company building in Smiths Grove with all active members
present.

A discussion was held regarding the water line extended
to the Northside Rest Area on Interstate 65, It was
reported to the Mayor that it has only 20 lbs, pressure
and requires 40 lbs., The last reading at our water plant
showed 62 lbs pressure; however, our maintenance employees
are to check the pressure at the Rest Area with our gauge
to see if they are correct,

Nightwatchman, David McKinney, has made several arrest

for speeding, He is still a Special Deputy for the County.
Wayne Constant is to be contacted in regards to the co-
orperation by the County Sheriff's department and our
night watchman, It has been established that the County
will also help patrol the new park. Trustee McGuffey is
waiting for a report on a lease from Motorola on a radio
for McKinney.,.

Bill Pierce representing the Fire Department reported
that the alarm at Hardy & Son is not working. Trustee
McGuffey is to contact Mr. Hardy about moving the alamm
to a pole outside the home of Bill Pierce.

No progress has been made regarding the interchange at

As there was no further business, the meeting was
ad journed,

Dean Webb, City Clerk

T.C,Melton, Chairman of the Board



